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PTO Events 

Davo's Night 
We want to thank everyone for your support 
in the change of establishment for our 
monthly dining out night, even though it was 
rough going.  We will try Davo's again this 
month to see if they have been able to 
improve.  If not, we will talk about obtaining a 
new partnership for the remainder of the year. 
 
Campbell's Soup Label Contest Winner 
Congratulations to Ms. Clough's 5th grade 
class for collecting the most Campbell's 
Labels with a total of 135!  We collected 941 
in all!   
 
Box Top Collection 
The final day to turn in Box Tops for this 
school year's profit check is February 14th!  
Be sure to send them in! 
 
Book Fair 
Our second in-school Book Fair is scheduled 
for Feb 4 - Feb 8.  We will have our Family 
Night & Ice Cream Social on February 6th 
from 3:30pm - 6pm.  You will receive a free 
ice cream for every book you purchase up to 
4.  Additional tickets may be purchased for 
$1. Our Book Fair is online until Feb 15th. All 
orders ship free to the school. 
http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/Jac
ksonReads 
 
Jackson Family Cook Book 
Our next fundraiser is the Jackson Family 
Cook Book.  Thank you to all who submitted 
recipes!  Pre-Sale will be from Feb 6 - Feb 22 
for $10/book.  After Feb 22, the price will be 
$15/book.  These are great gifts for family 
members and as keepsakes for your children 
to look back on! 
 
"School Store" items go on sale in March! 

                   
 
 
Congratulations to Riley K for winning the 
Best Overall Chili award for our first chili 
cook-off.   Thank you to all who 
participated! 
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Black History Month 

Terra Nova Testing Tips 

February 25 – March 1, Jackson Elementary students  

in grades 3-5 will have the opportunity to 

“show what they know” on the Terra Nova test.  Help your child do well on their 

test by providing them with a nutritious breakfast to start out their day, and 

by having them at school on time so they can be ready to go when testing 

begins. 

Want your child to have a great testing experience?  You can help! 

 Make sure your child gets plenty of rest the night before… no late 

night movies or video games. 

 Make sure your child is at school on time and ready to go, unless they 

are sick. 

 Help your child come to school with a positive attitude by praising them 

for the great work they’ll accomplish each testing day. 

 Make sure your child eats a healthy breakfast. 

Reinforce good testing strategies: 

 Concentrate and listen carefully 

 Read each question carefully 

 If they don’t know the answer, stay calm and make an 

educated guess 

 If there is time, recheck their answers 

 Remind them to use the process of elimination… ignore answers 

that they are sure are incorrect, and use what they know to 

choose between the rest. 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=black+history+month&num=10&hl=en&tbo=d&biw=1024&bih=566&tbm=isch&tbnid=ebQhN2gLtgGHiM:&imgrefurl=http://thesavvysistah.com/empowerment-2/history-black-history-month/&docid=83L71AwefM55dM&imgurl=http://thesavvysistah.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/01/black-history-month.gif&w=720&h=373&ei=1q8GUc_jBaWD0QG03oGoAw&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=560&vpy=244&dur=31&hovh=161&hovw=312&tx=148&ty=68&sig=111379281920559279443&page=5&tbnh=135&tbnw=271&start=84&ndsp=21&ved=1t:429,r:98,s:0,i:450

